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November 22, 2021

Orvie Dingwall

President, University of Manitoba Faculty Association
100-29 Dysart Road

Winnipeg, MB R3T 2M7

president@umfa.ca

Dear Ms. Dingwall:

We are writing to let you know that the membership of the Nipissing University Faculty
Association (NUFA) stands with the University of Manitoba Faculty Association (UMFA)
in your efforts to negotiate fair compensation for professors, instructors, and librarians
and bring about an end to political interference in the collective bargaining process.
Your fight is the fight of us all.

The people of Manitoba deserve accessible high-quality education and that can only be
achieved by investing in universities and supporting faculty, instructors, and librarians in
doing their important work. The strong support UMFA has received from the U of M
student body shows that they recognize this and we hope the administration will soon
demonstrate that they do as well.

In solidarity, "
Sarah Winters

President



